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Dacorum and Watford & Three Rivers 

Primary Care Trust


Royalty House, 10 King Street, 

Watford, Herts  WD18 0BW 


Tel: 01923 281600 Fax: 01923 202148


	MEMO 


To:

All Practice Managers to cascade to GPs
From:

Joe Kearney, Director of Public Health


cc:

John Phipps, Acting Director of Primary Care



Monica Hough, Service Development Manager


Date:

 8th August 2006
re:

 Referral Templates
Please find attached copies of various Low Priority Treatment Policies together with referral templates.  Apologies if you have already received some of these from a different source, but it is important that the correct process is being followed when considering referring to WHHT, i.e:
· Knee pain due to osteoarthritis

· Glue ear or recurrent otitis media in children

· Recurrent heavy menstrual blood loss

· Recurrent sore throat / tonsillectomy

· Varicose veins surgery

As from 1st September 2006, hospital trusts have been asked to return referrals to those GPs who are not using the appropriate forms, which are attached.

If a patient does not fulfil criteria as stated on the referral form, you should refer the case to the PCTs Exceptional Treatment Panel for consideration, via my PA Liz Goodwin, address as above for correspondence.  

Also attached are an endoscopy referral form and Dyspepsia guidelines, and practices need to do the following in respect of these:

· Ensure that the guidelines, endoscopy referral form and feedback form from gastro-enterologists are discussed at a practice meeting.  This is important because if a direct access endoscopy request is bounced back an automatic referral of patient to out-patient clinic will occur, which will incur out-patient costs.
· Important to understand and implement meaningfully the Dyspepsia Guidelines

The Gastro-enterologists will also be sending an audit of feedback forms to the PCT

Dr Joe Kearney
Director of Public Health

